
LEVY COUNTY  
 

REQUIREMENTS FOR POSTING 9-1-1 ADDRESSES 
 

 
In accordance with Levy County Ordinance 93-6, every home/business in Levy 
County has been assigned an address.   
 
If you DO NOT KNOW your address please contact the 911 Addressing Office 
located within the Levy County Sheriff’s Office at 352-486-5214 between 8 AM 
and 5PM Monday thru Friday. 
 
HOUSE NUMBERS ARE REQUIRED TO BE POSTED PRIOR TO FINAL INSPECTION. 
 
This ordinance requires all homeowners and rental property owners to post their 
house numbers. 
 
The numbers may be posted in the following manner: 
 

A.  At the entrance to the driveway and again on the home. 
                   OR 
B.  On the structure if it is clearly visible from the road.  
 
 

The numbers must not be less than 3” (three inches) high and of contrasting 
color from their background, preferably reflective. 
 
Most mail carriers require the house numbers on the mailbox, however, in order 
to be in compliance with the ordinance the number may be posted on the box 
ONLY IF the following criteria are met: 
 

A.  The mailbox is located at the driveway entrance on the street the home 
is addressed from. 

 
If this requirement is not met, the number must be posted at the driveway 
entrance. 
 
Original addresses, on new structures that were given to contractors or persons 
pulling permits, MUST be given to homeowners. 
 
When telephone service has been installed, it is recommended that residents call  
911 Addressing at the Levy County Sheriff’s Office and provide them with your 
telephone number for 911 purposes (strictest confidentiality, 911 purposes only). 
 


